
High School Board Report May 19, 2025 
 
1.​ Thank you to everyone that helped make Graduation a great experience for our students  

and families.  Mrs. McGrath does a lot of behind the scenes work to make sure  
everything is organized well.  Thanks for all you did for our families! 
 

2.​ Mrs. Nelson took several students to Kirkwood to learn more about glass bending. 
 

 
 
3.​ Another fantastic year for Interact!  We appreciate all of the hard work of the students and  

wish Mrs. Ward the best of luck in her future endeavors.  Mrs. Scott will be helping with  
this group next year! 

 



 
4.​ Mr. Meisner brought in a local author to his 10th grade students.  One of the major topics  

learned in 10th grade English how to do memoir writing. When students leave 10th  
grade, they have a great document to share with their family while improving literary  
skills.  

 
 

5.​ Prom was a lot of fun for our students.  We appreciate all of the local business support for  
our After Prom activities.  Our students were able to have a fun and safe event.  Mrs. 
Bercik did a great job with the help of the National Honor Society to plan the after prom 
events.  

 
 
6.​ Thanks to Dustin Lewis and the Dollars For Scholars group for helping to organize all of  

the Scholarship Night activities.  Our students will have a great start to post-secondary  
plans. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
7. ​ On May 3, we had a student Art Show!  We celebrated all of the different types of work  

students did and recognized our seniors. 

 
 

 
8.​ As we conclude the year, we have had students earn Industry Recognized Credentials in  

both Business and Family Consumer Science.  Some of our students are even getting a  
raise at their employer because of these certifications.  That is a huge success in our first  
year! 

 
 
 


